
NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH 
REGIONAL WORKSHOP 

(LA, MS, AL, GA, FL) 
 

NIH PROPOSAL REVIEW PROCESS 
NATIONAL CANCER INSTITUTE PROGRAMS 

 
THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH ALABAMA INVITES INTERESTED FACULTY FROM COLLEGES & 
UNIVERSITIES IN OUR REGION TO ATTEND AN NIH WORKSHOP ON THURSDAY,  
NOVEMBER 13TH 2008. 
 
DR. MARVIN SALIN OF THE NIH NATIONAL CANCER INSTITUTE WILL DISCUSS PROPOSAL 
PREPARATION AND PROVIDE INSIGHTS INTO THE NIH PROPOSAL REVIEW PROCEDURE. 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION AND DIRECTIONS TO THE MEETING SITE WILL BE EMAILED TO YOU 
AFTER YOUR RESERVATION HAS BEEN RECEIVED.  
 
PLEASE RSVP TO KARMEN HOLMES ON OR BEFORE NOVEMBER 5TH.  
 
 
 

Reservation Required 
Karmen Holmes, USA Office of Sponsored Programs   

Email: kholmes@usouthal.edu 
Telephone: 251-460-6456 

 
 
Thursday, November 13, 2008 

8:30 a.m.   Coffee & Pastries / University Library Room 181 
 
9:00 a.m.   Welcome/ University Library Auditorium  
    Dr. Russ Lea, Vice President for Research 
 
9:00 a.m. 11:30 a.m.  A Peek Inside NIH Grant Programs & Peer Review Process  

Dr. Marvin Salin  
Scientific Review Administrator, NCI 

 
11:45 a.m. – 1:15 p.m. Lunch Buffet & Researcher Networking/ The Terrace 
 
1:15 p.m.  –  2:00 p.m. Open forum Q&A Session  
     
2:30 p.m.  –  5:30 p.m. Dr. Salin will meet with individual faculty and/or research teams  
    through the afternoon (10 minute sessions) 

 
 



Meetings in University Library Room 171 
Refreshment available in Library Room 181 

 
Friday, November 14, 2008 
8:15 a.m.   Dr. Salin: tour the new Mitchell Cancer Institute building 
    (Workshop participants are invited to join this tour) 
 
9:00 a.m. –  10:45 a.m.   Dr. Salin: meet with MCI Researchers  
 
About Dr. Marvin Salin 
 
Dr. Marvin Salin has been a Scientific Review Administrator with the National Cancer Institute for 
4 years.  Previously, he was a program officer in the National Institute on Alcohol Abuse and 
Alcoholism. Prior to his NIH career, Dr. Salin was a Professor of Biochemistry and Molecular 
Biology at Mississippi State University where he retired and is now Professor Emeritus.   
 
Dr. Salin has a B.S. from Brooklyn College of the City University of New York and an M.S. and 
Ph.D. degree from Florida State University.  He was a post-doctoral fellow at the University of 
Georgia and Duke University Medical Center.   
 
He is a retired U.S. Army Reserve Medical Service Corps officer and has been a Fulbright Fellow 
in Malta, a von Humboldt fellow in Germany and a visiting Professor of Chemistry at the United 
States Military Academy, West Point. Dr. Salin has organized and presided over more than two 
dozen special emphasis and contract review panels.   
 
This NIH Regional Workshop is sponsored by the University of South Alabama’s Offices of the 
Vice President for Research, the Vice President of Health Systems, the USA Mitchell Cancer 
Institute, the USA College of Medicine and the National Cancer Institute. 
 
 

 
 
 

  
  
   


